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Good morning Lloyds 
 
At the Board’s 4 August meeting the Board minuted: 
 

14.1    Proposed District Plan Change 4 – Short Term Accommodation 

The Board discussed the Council’s memorandum to the Proposed District Plan Change 4 – Short 
Term Accommodation Hearing Panel seeking a change to the directions in the Hearing Panel’s 
Minutes 3 and 5 concerning the content of the Council’s amended section 42A report and the 
content of the submitters’ evidence in response and the Panels Minute 6 giving submitters an 
opportunity to comment on the request. 

The Board agreed to support the Council’s proposed direction that allow the new Planner 
engaged by Council  to amend the s42a report where his/her expert opinion differs from that 
of the original report writer. 

 
I have only sent to you the above minute not all the submitters. 
 

Liz Beaven 
Community Board Advisor 
Comm. Governance Team (Lin-Cen-Hth) 
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